
RNAO Windsor/Essex Chapter Annual General Meeting 

Dinner & Discussion 

 

 

 

Come out for this fun, once-a-year event to network with nurses in our community.  Have some 

fabulous food, socialize and learn more about what RNAO is doing for YOU.  We will also be 

honouring member emeritus, quarter century members, as well as presenting the Annual 

Windsor Essex Chapter Award of Distinction to a special RNAO member!   

Enjoy a nursing night out at Essex Golf & Country Club! 

Guest Speaker: Jean Echlin, RN, MSN 

Title: NURSING 2013: I HAVE A DREAM! 
 Consultant- Palliative Nursing & Gerontology 

Adjunct Associate Professor, Faculty of Nursing 

University of Windsor 

Where: 

Essex Golf & Country Club 

7555 Matchette Rd., Windsor, ON, N9J 2S4 

519-734-1251, www.essexgolf.com 

Schedule:  Wednesday, Novermber 6th, 2013 

6:00-6:30 pm Meet & Greet 

6:30-8:30 pm Dinner & Chapter Discussion/Jean Echlin/Janet Kelly Ghana Update/ 

Presentation of Award of Distinction 

8:30-9:00 pm Coffee & Conversation 

Dinner Menu: $30 Prix Fix 

(Students $25) 

First Course:  House Salad  

Entree: Chicken Cutlet with Marsala Sauce, Mashed Potatoes, Vegetable Medley, Bread & Butter 

Desert: Raspberry Sorbet, Coffee, Tea 

Cash Bar 

BRING A DONATION, GET A BALLOT!!!! 

It’s been one year since the Windsor-Essex RNAO Chapter learned of the struggles of health 

care in Ghana.  Janet Kelly, President Elect of the Rotary Club of Windsor, will update the 

Chapter about the progress of the Ghana initiative and how local nurses have made a 

difference!  In order to continue showing our support, we would be pleased to accept 

DONATIONS to improve the lives and working conditions for nurses and patients, including, 

but not limited to, stethoscopes, used/new white uniforms, new/used baby clothes, 

http://www.essexgolf.com/
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sunglasses/reading glasses etc./children’s clothing etc.  Receive a ballot with your donation 

donation and your name will be added to a draw for a lovely gift basket!  Thank you in advance 

for your support! 

There will also be a 50/50 draw to support the Windsor-Essex Campaign to train a nurse in 

Ghana! 

*Please RSVP to Kelly Lawrenson by 

October 30th, 2013 to windsoressexrnao@gmail.com.   

Please provide payment at the door.  SEE YOU NOVEMBER 6TH! 
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